
Town of Amherst, NH 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Barbara Landry Meeting Room, Town Hall – 2 Main Street 

Monday, October 24, 2022  6:30 PM 
Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b: III (a), the Amherst Board of Selectmen shall hold a public hearing in 
conjunction with its scheduled meeting for the purpose of accepting unanticipated money in the 
amount of $24,150.00. The money is a grant from the New Hampshire Division of Historical 
Resources, through the Certified Local Government Program, for the Historic District 
Commission to undertake a design guideline project. 

All interested citizens are invited to attend the meeting. 
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